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To whom it may concern 

                                                                                                                            Maastricht, July 31, 2018 

 

Subject: Letter of invitation 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We herewith would like to inform you that Mr. Mostafa Dehghani Poudeh, from the Faculty of Medicine at 

Tehran University of Medical Sciences, Tehran, Iran, is invited to attend the European Board of Medical 

Assessors Conference (EBMA) 2018. 

We are delighted that Mr. Mostafa Dehghani Poudeh’s abstract titled ‘Validity of Assessment System of 

Medical Residency Programs A Scoping Review’ has been accepted as a poster presentation. 

The EBMA Conference will be held on November 22 - 24, 2018 at the School of Medicine, University of 

Minho, Braga, Portugal.  

Please note that EBMA does not subsidize participants of the EBMA 2018 Conference. Participants must 

fund all costs themselves. 

More information is available at http://www.ebma.eu/conference/. 

In case you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best Regards,  

 

 

 

Prof. dr. C.P.M. van der Vleuten  

Director EBMA 

http://www.ebma.eu/conference/

